Dear ASAMS colleagues
As part of an initiative to be efficient and responsive to all our members, we've instituted a policy where we will now use a virtual capability to nominate and then vote for our ASAMS leadership and executive staff. Instead of the usual "paper drill" associated with our annual meeting, it is my intent to have all nominations and voting complete before we all go to Dallas in a few months.

The following positions are on the slate for 2018 ASAMS meeting:
1. President-elect
2. Secretary
3. Treasurer
[bookmark: _GoBack]4. Membership Chair
5. X2 BOG (members at large)

Please nominate your colleagues or volunteer yourselves by responding back to Dr. Russel "T-Bone" Tontz at russell.c.tontz2.mil@mail.mil or Dr. Johann S. Westphall at johann.s.westphall.mil@mail.mil
We'll then contact that individual and prepare the "slate" with the necessary BIO's and statements you've all come to expect during such voting. An email will then be sent out to the membership with these nominations/BIO's, and a link to a Survey Monkey so as to vote for your candidate. So, with time quickly approaching our annual meeting in Dallas, we really need our members to step up and volunteer for the above ASAMS positions.

Please contact me or T-Bone so that we can get that virtual slate out to everyone for the vote.

russell.c.tontz2.mil@mail.mil
johann.s.westphall.mil@mail.mil

Thank you and hope to see everyone in Dallas!
Respectfully yours,

Johann Westphall
President, ASAMS
